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The IMO Secretary-General has circulated a Preliminary list of recommendations for Governments and 
relevant national authorities on the facilitation of maritime trade during the COVID-19 pandemic, as 
proposed by a broad cross section of global industry associations, including the International Group of P&I 
Clubs, with consultative status representing the maritime transportation sector.  

These recommendations are fully supported by North P&I Club and the International Group of P&I Clubs 
due to the significant role the maritime industry plays in the supply chain, particularly during these difficult 
times. We hope that governments and relevant national authorities take these recommendations into 
consideration in response to the COVID-19 outbreak.  

A copy of the IMO’s Circular is available to download here. 
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